
 

 

Town Land Use Research Committee February 29, 2024 
 Minutes  

Present: Tim Fiske, Gail Cromwell, Lilliane LeBel, Paul Quinn, Allan Pickman, Kathy Boot  

Guest: Clay Lennartz  

The Meeting was called to order by Chairman Fiske at 5 p.m.  

A brief discussion was held about a possible report by the Highway Garage Study Committee at 
Town Meeting. Mr. Lennartz stated that they had 4 options but had no recommendation. It was 
noted that they seem to have recognized the need to protect our highway equipment from the 
weather. They do not seem to have provided for additional parking or improved safety in the 
vicinity of the Library/Town Hall crossing.  

Tim noted that the easement on the Triangle lot is finally underway. That was the last of the 
recommendations made by the committee for the many pieces of town owned land.  

We agreed to meet again after town meeting.  

Respectfully,  

Gail Cromwell Secretary  

 


